
Dr. Diana Abu-Ghunmi, the Vice Dean for Administrative 

Affairs,  returned home after participating in Arabsat Eighth 

Financial Forum, which was held in Istanbul -Turkey, during 16-

17 / 11/ 2016.  There was wide participation from all Arab 

countries. Dr. Abu Ghunmi presented a paper entitled 

"Corporate Governance; New Trends and the Financial and 

Economic Impact". The subject of the paper attracted the 

attention and interest of the participants due to the importance 

of corporate governance, especially after the financial crises 

that faced the global economy. 
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